
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

 We have reached the end of the first semester of the 2022-2023 school year! Where has the 
time gone? How are we halfway through already?  
 
Report cards have been mailed out so check your mailboxes. If you do not receive one in 
the next few days, please call the school office. 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High School student schedule changes will need to be finalized with counseling 
by Monday, February 6th. 
 
Round three of self-manager applications for our Lundy students go out on Monday!  Be sure 
to ask your kiddo if they got approved by their teacher. 
 
With the days being a bit chillier, please don't forget to send warm coats and clothes with 
your child.  Recesses and PE are still being held outside. 
 
Join us in celebrating our senior basketball players during Senior Night on Tuesday, February 
7th. Game times are 3:00pm JV Girls vs North Douglas, 4:30pm JV Boys vs Oakridge, 6:00pm V 
Girls vs Oakridge, and 7:30pm V Boys vs Oakridge. 
 
Wrestling Districts will be held at Lowell High School this year.  Wrestlers will compete on 
February 10th and 11th.  More information on this will be coming soon. 
 
Mark your calendars, Lowell families! FRC Parent Education and Empowerment Class#2 is 
scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2023, from 5:30-8:00 PM. This class will be a follow-up to 
our initial Explosive Child and Love & Logic course. All are welcome, but priority registration is 
reserved for families who attended session #1. Registration will open to the public February 
13, 2023. Contact Linda Brecht-Kwirant, or Cassie Day with questions: 541-937-2124. 

 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


